Dorridge Surgery PPG

Minutes of meeting held on Tuesday 16th May 2017 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

Apologies
Yvonne  Ben

Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The Minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read.

Chairman’s report
The PRG still has about 160 members. 

Ian has been sending out regular newsletters and was able to update the members about the NHS computer crisis.  

He has had several positive comments from the members

It was agreed that it would be a good idea to send out a link to a simple questionnaire asking members if they had any ideas about what else the PRG could do for patients

Solihull PPG Network
The next meeting of the PPG network will be on 25th May.  There have been problems with the admin support which have now been solved but it has meant that the agenda for the next meeting and the minutes of the last one have not been circulated yet. A report on the Urgent primary care unit from Karen Middlemass and a simple overview of the current state of the NHS from Tony Green are planned for the May meeting.  

Surgery News.
Amanda circulated a document describing the Surgery’s new  appointment booking system which aims to provide an adequate number of appointments every day.  Ian will circulate this to the patients via the PRG and the website.  

Dorridge surgery has become part of an alliance of surgeries in the south of the borough who plan to provide services jointly.  Diabetic care and leg ulcers care are 2 of the services being developed.  Amanda promised to email Ian information about this when the NHS computer problems allowed her to access it.

Amanda mentioned that the doctors were concerned that patients who had repeat prescriptions administered by Pharmacies were not always being properly monitored and this was resulting in waste and considerable over prescribing. The doctors  would prefer to take back responsibility for these presciptions.    The PPG agreed that Ian should publicise this and Amanda will let him know the way it should be worded.

AOB
The members of the committee congratulated Katie on winning a place at Medical School and wished her well for her trip to the USA

Date of next meeting
Monday 26th June

